
Castlegar RCMP are investigating damage to six separate bus stops

in the city of Castlegar and surrounding area.

On November 13th, 2022 Castlegar RCMP received a report that

five bus stops within the City of Castlegar and one located near the

Brilliant Bridge in Ooteschenia had glass smashed out.  The five bus

stops damaged in Castlegar were located within the Kinnaird area

of the city.  The damage was caused late November 12th or the early

morning hours of November 13th.

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Castlegar RCMP at

(250)365-7721.

Thank you,

Sgt. Monty Taylor

Castlegar Detachment


